MEMO

Date: 

July 13th, 2005

To:

Lynette Phillips, University Council                  

From:

Dr William Arens, Dean, International Academic Programs

Subject: 
Memorandum of Understanding and Student Exchange Appendix 



With Deakin University
Attached is a draft of a Memorandum of Understanding and a Student Exchange Appendix prepared by EFREI University, France.  Due to considerations they have asked us to use their document format.  We are prepared to do so with your review and consent.

This has been a long-standing and successful relationship between our university and Deakin, including many years of student exchange heavily lopsided in SBU’s favor.  As such the agreement has my approval.
